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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE GFA! 

  

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar is delighted to congratulate the GFA on its 1 – 0 
victory against Malta (whose population is 420,000). This is a very creditable result which 
was recognised by an article on the BBC Sports website and it comes so soon after the 0 
– 0 draw with Estonia (population 1.3 million).   
  
Well done Team 54! 
 

Ends 
 

Note to Editors: 
 
A link to the relevant website is at: http://www.bbc.co.uk/sport/0/football/27710670 
  
 


